
February 2022  

Council Re-Elects President 
ALLEGHENY COUNTY  

COUNCIL  

119 Courthouse ñ436 Grant Street  

Pittsburgh, PA 15219  

Phone (412)350 -6490  

Fax (412)350 -6499  

VISIT US AT:  

http://www.alleghenycounty.us/

county -council/index.aspx  

https://www.facebook.com/

Allegheny -County -Council  

https://twitter.com/

AllCnty_Council  

UPCOMING REGULAR  

MEETINGS: 

Tuesday, February 8  

Tuesday, February 22  

Tuesday, March 8  

Tuesday, March 22  

*Note that ALL Regular Council 

Meetings are held in the Gold Room 

of the Allegheny County Court-

house.   

Council kicked off 2022 with a Reorganization Meeting which 

resulted in President Patrick J. Catena being re-elected as Alle-

gheny County Council President by his colleagues. President 

Catena named Councilman John Palmiere to serve as the new 

Vice-President. Both men look forward to working with their 

colleagues to continue to make the county a great place to live 

and work. 

President Patrick Catena  Vice -President John Palmiere  


